STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

May 17, 2018

Kathleen M. Shanley
Eversource Energy

P.O. Box 270

Hartford, CT 06141-0270

RE:  DOCKET NO. 461A - Eversource Energy Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and
Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and opetration of a 115-kilovolt (kV) bulk
substation located at 290 Railroad Avenue, Greenwich, Connecticut, and two 115-kV
underground transmission circuits extending approximately 2.3 miles between the proposed
substation and the existing Cos Cob Substation, Greenwich, Connecticut, and related
substation improvements. =~ Cos Cob Substation Modifications Development and
Management Plan.

Dear Ms. Shanley:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the Concrete Washout Station location
information, dated May 8, 2018 and submitted in compliance with the Council’s partial Development
and Management Plan Decision on April 12, 2018.

This applies only to the Concrete Washout location information dated May 8, 2018. Any significant
changes to the above-referenced project require advance Council notification and approval.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.
Sincgrely,
/2 il
elanie A. Bachman
Executive Director

MB/RDM/laf
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56 Prospect Street
P.O. Box 270
Hartford, CT 06141-0270

Kathleen M. Shanley
Manager — Transmission Siting

Tel: 860-728-4527

May 8, 2018

ECGEIV @m
MAY 10 2018

Mr. Robert Stein, Chairman
Connecticut Siting Council

Ten Franklin Square i
New Britain, CT 06051 SELS

Connecticut §'mng Council

RE:  Docket No. 461A: Greenwich Substation and Line Project
Cos Cob Substation Modifications Development and Management Plan
Response to the Council’'s Request for Clarification regarding the location of the
Concrete Wash Out area.

Dear Chairman Stein:

Pursuant to the Connecticut Siting Council’s (Council) condition in its April 12, 2018 letter to
The Connecticut Light and Power Company doing business as Eversource Energy
(Eversource) approving the subject Development and Management Plan, Eversource hereby
provides to the Council written clarification that the area called out as a “CONCRETE WASTE
SUMP” on revised drawing 15706-10036" and drawing 15706-10037 PG2” is the location of
the concrete washout station.

Should you or other Council members have any questions regarding this submission, please
do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at kathleen.shanley@eversource.com or telephone
at (860) 728-4527.

Sincerely,




